
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dental Survey in Class 1 

 

The NHS Dental Survey for 5yr olds will take place on Tuesday 27th June - letters have been 

sent to the pupils this affects.  Please return the consent forms before then. 

 
 

Rounders Tournament 

A Key StageTwo Rounders Tournament has been arranged on Wednesday 28th June at 

Slingsby Sportsfield, starting at 1.15pm until 3pm. Slingsby will be playing Hovingham/St 

Hildas Schools. 

Please feel free to come along and support this event. 

 

FOSS News 

Thank you to everyone who attended the FOSS meeting last week. The minutes and a finance report can 

be found on the FOSS noticeboard. 

Plans for the Duck Race on Saturday 8thJuly are well underway. A sheet requesting help on the day is on 

the noticeboard. Please sign up – even if you can only spare an hour - it will be much appreciated. 

Closing date for returning duck race forms and money to school is next Friday (30th). School have also 

kindly agreed to hold a non-uniform day on Friday 30th June. The forfeit is to fetch in a tombola prize for 

the duck race. If you have additional tombola prizes to donate these will be welcomed! 

 
 

Village Open Gardens and Exhibition of Art Work weekend 

 

Please come along and hear some of the choir members singing in All Saints Church at 6.30pm 

tonight.  Tickets are £5 on the night.  Canapes and drinks are being served. 
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On Sunday 25th June, in Slingsby Village Hall there will be an exhibition of all the art work 

the children produced in Art Week.  The paintings are then available to buy in school from 

Monday 26th June, Minimum donations of £3.00 please 

 
 

Edinburgh Trip  

 

Year 6, accompanied by Mrs Metcalfe, Mrs Orchison and Mr Trolle will be visiting Edinburgh 

on Monday 3rd July, staying overnight and returning on Tuesday 4th July. There are still 

payments outstanding for this visit.  Payments must be made a.s.a.p. 

 
 

Bikeability 

 

On the 6th and 7th July Year 6 will be having cycling proficiency lessons from The Bikeability 

National Standard of Cycling.  Instructors will be coming into school to provide training to 

help them cycle safely in today’s increasingly busy traffic conditions.  Letters have gone out 

and we would appreciate the return of the consent forms a.s.a.p. 

 
 

Sports Afternoon 

 

We are holding an afternoon of potted sports on Tuesday 11th July, starting at 1.15pm at the 

village Sportsfield.  Everybody is invited to come along and bring your picnics! 

 
 

Beach Day  

 

There will be a whole school trip to Sandsend beach on Tuesday 18th July. Letters and 

consent forms will follow. 

 
 

 

 

 



Musical Night  

 

We will be holding a ‘musical extravaganza’ on Thursday 20th July in the Village Hall at 6pm.  

Even if your child is not performing – come along and enjoy!  Nibbles and refreshments are 

also provided. 

 
 

Last Week of term 

 

There will be no Afterschool Clubs or Chill Club in the last week of term.  That is, week 

commencing 17th July until 21st July. 

 

Last Day of Term 

 

We will be holding a Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 1.15pm in the Village Hall on Friday 21st July.  

All welcome and after the assembly, children may be taken home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


